
 

CITY OF MERIDEN 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 
Everyone Is Invited to a  
PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
State Project No. 79-212  
Center Street Bridge over Harbor Brook 
Meriden, CT 
  
TO BE HELD 
Monday October 30, 2017 
Meriden City Hall 
Engineering Conference Room 28 
142 East Main Street 
Meriden, CT 06450 
  
Open Forum for Individual Discussions with DOT Officials will begin at 6:00 p.m. 
Formal Presentation at 6:30 p.m. 
  
Residents, commuters, business owners, and other interested individuals are encouraged to take 
advantage of this opportunity to learn about and discuss the proposed project. 
  
Written questions or comments should be directed to: 
 
Robert J. Bass, P.E. 
Director of Public Works 
142 East Main Street 
Meriden, CT 06450 
rbass@meridenct.gov 
  
PLEASE JOIN US - Monday October 30, 2017 
  
Plans will be available at the Meriden City Hall two weeks prior to the meeting. 
  
The meeting facility is ADA accessible. 
 
Language assistance may be requested by contacting the Department’s Office of Communications 
at (860) 594-3062 at least 5 business days prior to the meeting.  Persons with hearing and/or speech 
disabilities may dial 711 for Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS).  Language assistance is provided 
at no cost to the public and efforts will be made to respond to timely requests for assistance. 
  
  

  

 


